

11/25/2014

Dear Ray and Patti,

Thank you so much for sending us a personally signed boxing glove. We have put it in a showcase in the entry of our office in Los Angeles.

I also want to thank you for your gracious support of the GPS SmartSoles™. Your dignity and elegance in approaching your challenges due to this dreadful disease is remarkable. You are truly an inspiration to millions of others who are confronting similar issues and to all of us at GTX Corp, because you are the reason why we created the GPS SmartSoles™.

On behalf of our entire team, thank you and we look forward to supporting your cause and being in your corner.

With Gratitod

Patrick Bertagna CEO and Chairman GTX Corp



